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February 
Fourteen th 

1922.

Sir Lomer Gouin, 
Department of Justice, 
Ottawa. m

Dear Sir Loier:-

I am attaching herewith of a letter which I have today forwarded 
Prime 'inister.

a oopy 
to the

- oppoitanity of placinr all the facts in 
connection therewith before the Government.

I myy say that the :3oard of Governors of McGill University have lately 
-avo their approval of the establishment of 
a vhair of Industrial Chemistry. This new 
Department will be presided over by a man whose 
specialty runs to wood chemistry, and it was 
our hope to work in very close liaison with 
the Forest Products Laboratory.

Yours faithfully,
- ,
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